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PROPOSED CLOSURE OF CANTEEN  
HOT SERVE OVER – UPDATE No3 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 
 

GMB Newsbrief 79/2014 gave an update to colleagues regards a number of 

initiatives that your GMB National Forum reps were working on regards the 
consultation, and the extended consultation with the company over their 

proposal to close the Canteen Hot Serve Over in the Superstore/ Supercentre 
format, and limiting the Home Shopping Centres to hot breakfasts. 

 
The three GMB National Forum/ National H&S representatives, have now 

concluded their visits to the trial stores to evaluate the company provisions for 
these stores, and also conduct listening exercises with affected GMB members. 

 
As a result, the three GMB colleagues have now produced a counter proposal 

which is now being circulated to all GMB Forum colleagues for superstores/ 

supercentres/ home shopping centres. The counter proposal will be discussed at 
the forthcoming GMB NSSG on the 17th June 2014. If agreed the counter 

proposal will be submitted to the company, and we will circulate to GMB 
stewards at stores for posting on store noticeboards. 

 
We will keep GMB members fully updated via further GMB Newsbriefs. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 

Mick Rix 
Mick Rix 
National Officer 
GMB 
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